
 
 

26th September 2023 

 
Year 1 Geography Walk  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This term Year 1 are exploring their local area within geography lessons.  They are looking at physical and 
geographical features, changes to the land and developing their map skills. For their learning to move 
forward, children need to take part in a walk around the local area to apply this learning to their following 
lesson.  
Year 1 will be walking around the local area on Tuesday 3rd October .  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Harper and Mrs Lee  
 
Year 1 Class Teachers  
 


